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Welcome to the 2025–2026 School Year! 

We are excited to welcome students back to class for the 2025-26 school year. We hope that everyone 
enjoyed a restful and pleasant summer.  

Our thanks to Mr. Shore and Mr. Pat for their incredible work over the summer to get Mountview into 
great shape for the school year! 

Each new school year brings fresh opportunities for growth. We are excited to introduce and welcome 
the following staff:  Mr Qureshi (Principal), Ms Bill (Grade 5/6), Ms Ross (French teacher), Ms Stevenson 
(ECE, Ms. Nicol’s Class). 
A friendly reminder that the first day of school will be Tuesday, September 2, 2025 for Grades 1-6.  
Students in JK will have a short visit in their class on Tuesday September 2 and then start full days 
Wednesday, September 3. All returning SK students will begin school on Wednesday, September 3. We 
are excited to see everyone! (Details of JK visits was sent last week via email, if you didn’t receive an 
email, check or junk folder or contact the school office). 

For all JK and SK Students, please visit the HWDSB Parent Portal for important links such as attendance 
reporting, SchoolCash online, transportation, and important forms and surveys. Your child’s class 
assignment for September will also be posted on the portal.  If you cannot access the Parent Portal, 
please contact Mrs. Adam via email at mountview@hwdsb.on.ca for assistance. 

If your child is an approved bus rider and they will not be taking the bus, please let Mrs Adam know in 
the main office as we take daily attendance when the bus loads at the end of the day. 

Besides regular communication from teachers you will also receive periodic emails from the school 
office through the SchoolMessenger portal with reminders and any important information for the week 
ahead. This communication will also be posted to our school website for you to access. We invite 
families to keep up with communications from HWDSB by subscribing to email updates or following 
HWDSB on social media. 

For information about HWDSB Code of Conduct and Reducing Distractions in classrooms, please click 
here:  Code of Conduct | Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out at mountview@hwdsb.on.ca 
or 905-388-1677. 

We’ll see you all on the black top on Tuesday, please look for your homeroom teacher/class. Have a 
wonderful long weekend! 


